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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The lakes are well stocked and the weather looks favourable at the moment!! So everything is in place for a great trip 

on Thursday.  

 

Some final details for you. Boys should come to school for a normal morning timetable but they can come changed in 

their fishing gear. 

 

It is supposed to be lovely day and sunny so shorts will be fine plus a t-shirt. 

 

Pack something warm and a waterproof (just in case). 

 

Sun protection will be a must along with a hat. 

 

Sunglasses preferably (helps to spot the fish) or normal prescription eyewear must be worn as to protect the eyes if 

there happens to be some wayward casting. 

 

If any boys do happen to have their own fly fishing tackle, then they are free to bring it with them. They can bring it 

to the Sports Hall for storage first thing. 

 

Bring a packed lunch and plenty of fluids. Boys will be able to by snacks and drinks there if required, but they will also 

be having their burgers at the end of the day. 

 

Hopefully a few fish will be landed so in order to store and keep them fresh for the journey home please pack an old 

newspaper, a couple of plastic bags plus a good sized cool bag if you have one. 

 

We aim to be back at school around 5.30 pm. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Duckett 

 


